
 
                                

College of Medicine and Health 
GRADUATE SCHOOL 

 
 
 
KIERAN DALTON 
School of Pharmacy 
 
 
Conference Attended: 
 

25th Health Services Research & Pharmacy Practice 
Conference: 8th - 9th April 2019 

 
As a recipient of a College of Medicine and Health bursary, I was 
afforded a very valuable opportunity to present two of my thesis 
chapters in two 15-minute oral presentations to an interested 
international audience. I was surprised and delighted to have 
been awarded the prize for ‘Best Oral Presentation’ at the 
conference. 
 
By attending this conference, I also gained valuable insights from 
experts during plenary sessions and workshops, and look 
forward to putting this new knowledge to good use. Furthermore, 
networking at this conference allowed me to create new 
international research links, which could lead to future 
collaboration. 

 


